Gagnelius, Mollie (CI-StPaul)

From: Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 12:54 PM

To: Gagnelius, Mollie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FwW: THANKS to all the guys who worked late last night

Can we share this with the Board??

From: *CI-StPaul_WaterInquiries

Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 9:42 AM

To: Schneider, Steve (CI-StPaul); Graupmann, Jim (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: THANKS to all the guys who worked late last night

| sent this to Brad and Kou, Nice to hear good things.

Marie Weinhandl

Customer Service/Billing

Supervisor

1900 Rice Street

Saint Paul, MN 55113

Ph: 651-266-6351

Fax: 651-266-1657

marie. weinhandl@ci.stpaul.mn.us

REGIONAL
WATER
SERVICES

From: Pedersen, Angela [mailto:Angela.Pedersen@merrillcorp.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 7:50 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_WaterInquiries

Subject: THANKS to all the guys who worked late last night

' MERRILLCORPORATION

Angela Pedersen
Sales Account Executive
1501 Energy Park Drive



